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Media Release 
For immediate release – 1 September, 2024 

REIA ANNOUNCES INTERIM CEO  

The Real Estate Institute of Australia yesterday evening (31 August 2024) announced Maria Edwards as the 
Interim CEO effective 9 September 2024.   

Ms Edwards comes from within the Real Estate Institute family as the current Chief Executive Officer of the Real 
Estate Institute of the ACT (REIACT).  

REIA President, Ms Leanne Pilkington that the Board of REIA was delighted to welcome Ms Edwards on to guide 
REIA through this transition period.  

“Maria is a career real estate practitioner across rentals, sales and business development as well as social and 
affordable housing that has led REIACT calmly and capably. 

“She has in her short time at REIACT significantly expanded the REIACT membership and delivered a range of 
commercial outcomes with her vast business development expertise.   

“The Board of REIA are confident Maria will bring the leadership to members and the continuity to the organisation 
that we need.”  

REIA and REIACT have been co-located at the redeveloped Real Estate House in Deakin, Canberra since March 
2024 and have a range of ongoing collaborations including the inaugural auctioneering partnership with Expression 
Australia.   

A nationwide recruitment process is currently underway with HAYS appointed as the recruitment advisor for the 
permanent appointment of REIA’s next CEO.   

ENDS   

Attached: Photo of Maria Edwards  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Established in 1924, REIA is a federated body of State & Territory Real Estate Institutes representing 
85% of Australian real estate agencies. We are a national advocate for the Australian real estate 
industry which is made up of 46,793 Australian businesses that employs 133,360 Australians.  

For more information visit www.reia.com.au 

For any further information please contact  
Olwyn Conrau, REIA Media Consultant 

0413 600 350  
olwyn.conrau@reia.com.au 
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